



2017/2018 COMMITTEE REPORT
NAME OF COMMITTEE

	Senate Library Committee

	


CHAIR OF COMMITTEE

	Linda Miles and Anne Rounds (co-chairs)


COMMITTEE MEMBERS

	Madeline Ford (ex officio)

Eddy Garcia

Eugena Griffin

Paula Korsko 

Iris Mercado

Linda Miles
Chanh Phan 

Rowland Ramdass

Anne Rounds

Ian Scott

Lauren Wolf




DATES COMMITTEE MET 

	24 October 2017
20 November 2017
22 February 2018

14 March 2018

11 April 2018
23 May 2018



ACTIONS TAKEN (PLEASE BE SPECIFIC)

	Co-chairs of the committee were elected in October. The committee reviewed its responsibilities to evaluate holdings and services relative to current and future needs, and to make recommendations. In November, committee members decided on an initiative to renew the formal communication channels between the committee representatives and the designated library liasons to each department. In March, the committee’s co-chairs held individual meetings with each library liason to bring them up to speed on this initiative, and to gather information about how liasons viewed their current roles and responsibilities. In April, the committee co-chairs reported their findings to the committee and charged the members with continuing the dialogue with the library liasons. At the last meeting in May, the co-chairs will be hearing informal reports from each committee member about how their communications have unfolded and continued.


Let us know if you are planning on stepping down as chair.  If so, who will be replacing you?

If this Senate Committee is holding its election in the fall, please let the chairs of the Committee on Committees know as soon as possible the election results.
No. However, Professor Rounds will be on maternity leave in Fall 2018. Professor Miles may choose to have a substitute co-chair or a substitute member from the English Department until Professor Rounds returns in Spring 2019.

HAVE STUDENTS BEEN PARTICIPATING MEMBERS OF YOUR COMMITTEE?
No, but the committee has voted that it would like to have rotating student members in future semesters. 

DO YOU HAVE VACANCIES IN YOUR COMMITTEE?  

Please advise us to any members of the committee who are having attendance issues.  According to the Hostos Charter of Governance, any member who has been absent 3 meetings without written notification shall be asked to resign and will be replaced by the Committee on Committees.
Professor Ian Scott has not been able to attend any meetings during AY 2017-2018 due to teaching conflicts.  Although he has notified the co-chairs each time, we recommend finding a replacement member from Humanities whose schedule permits more consistent meeting attendance.
COMMITTEE MEMBERS recommending to continue on in AY 2018 - 2019
	Eddy Garcia

Eugena Griffin

Paula Korsko 

Iris Mercado

Linda Miles

Chanh Phan 

Rowland Ramdass

Anne Rounds

Lauren Wolf




Do you have any concerns that need to be addressed?
Attach any additional information to this form and send it by May 17, 2018 to: 

Professor Julie Trachman and Professor Michael Gosset, Co-Chairs,
Committee on Committees as well as  Prof. Ernest Ialongo, Chair, Hostos College Senate

E-mail addresses:                                                                                                                       jtrachman@hostos.cuny.edu  ; mgosset@hostos.cuny.edu ; eialongo@hostos.cuny.edu 
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